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RE: ROADWORKS IN DEUA NP 
 
Essential roadworks to Little Sugarloaf Road (between German 
Creek and Western Boundary Roads) will start Tuesday 18/9/18. 
During this time, this section of Little Sugarloaf Road will be 
CLOSED to all traffic until Friday 21/9/18. 
 
There is an alternative access to and from Bendethera Camping 
Area for four-wheel drive vehicles towing trailers. 
 
The alternative access from the Princes Highway is from Bodalla 
using Comerang Road (off Eurobodalla Road) and German Creek 
Road to Bendethera Fire Trail. 
 
From Bendethera Camping Area the alternative access to the 
Princes Highway is using German Creek Road and Comerang 
Road to Bodalla.  
 
For further information regarding this bulletin or information on other 
areas in the Eurobodalla Area, please contact the NPWS Narooma 
office on 02 4476 0800. 
 


